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Friday 21st  

¶ Seniors - Echo 

Basketball Cup  

Friday 28th 

¶ Crazy Colour / Crazy 

Hair Day & Disco  

 

Tuesday 1st 

¶ Melbourne Cup Day 

Public Holiday  

Wednesda y 2nd  
¶ School Captain 2023 

Speeches & vote count  

Wednesda y 9th 

¶ PFA social dinner, 

5:30pm Warragul 

Downtowner  
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Welcome to a sunny start to week 2!  It has been lovely to see 

everyone out and about enjoying the sunshine this week, 

although I am not sure this is continuing for the rest of the week.  

You may notice some new faces around the school this term.  

We have a few new students and some students doing some 

transitioning to our school throughout the term.  It has been 

lovely seeing these students making friends and enjoying their 

time with us here.  Welcome to you all!  

All our students will be participating in transition for their 2023 

classes later in the term.  Our graduates are moving through 

the last term of their schooling.  It is an exciting time if 

somewhat a bit nerve -wracking.  Our senior school does a 

great job of preparing students for their life post -schooling and 

our graduates are well -prepared for their journey beyond 

school.   

This week we had Dr Sari visiting our school and meeting with 

some students and their families.  We are fortunate to have this 

service provided to our school, thank you Dr. Sari!  On a 

medical note, it is hay fever season.  If your child suffers from 

hay fever, they are able to be comfortable and take hay fever 

medication whilst at school.  It simply needs to be added to 

their medication list and stored at school for them when 

needed.  You are welcome to chat with Meredith if you have 

any questions regarding medications and school.  

We hope you enjoy a fun -filled term 4 !  



PFA  had a wonderful get 

together last Wednesday at the 

Warragul Downtowner!  

 

Current parents and students Emma, Steve & Sophie, Jacquie & Jack, Linda 

& Ben were joined by former students Ajayõs family Dani, Hayden & Evie and 

staff member Tina.  They had a lovely time catching up and enjoyed dinner - 

the kids loved being out and the playground was a big hit!  

We encourage parents / carers to come along to their next catch up 

Wednesday 9th November - it is a great chance to listen to experiences (and 

potential solutions!) that other families with special needs children have 

faced.  

If you would like to attend next months catch up please contact Emma on 

0447 770 892 or Angie or Cheryl at the school.  
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It is a great opportunity to get a family photo while supporting our school 

- having the session at the school allows students to feel comfortable in 

familiar surrounds.   

Please see the following page for details.  An email with further 

information will be sent to families in the coming days.  





Phil has been instrumental in establishing All Abilities Tennis with the 

Warragul Tennis Club.  It is a wonderful program and the kids get so 

much enjoyment from it.  If you would like further information please 

contact Phil on the number listed below.  




